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May 2021Overview
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will replace the existing Anna Maria drawbridge with a new high-
level bridge. The new fixed-span bridge will provide 65 feet of vertical clearance, allowing most vessels to pass
under the structure without disrupting traffic on the bridge. The project also includes improvements to SR 64,
including the addition of 10-foot sidewalks and 7-foot wide bike lanes on both sides of the road. In addition,
improvements to the SR 64 intersection with SR 789 are under consideration. FDOT does not anticipate the
need for additional right-of-way.

FDOT has been working with an Aesthetics Advisory Committee to gather community input on decorative features
and amenities. The City of Holmes Beach, City of Bradenton Beach, City of Anna Maria, City of Bradenton,
Manatee County, and other groups appointed members to the Committee. To date, the Committee has
completed its meetings to discuss and make recommendations on certain bridge features and treatments as
well as landscaping and hardscaping treatments along the roadway approaches to the bridge. FDOT has
facilitated the meetings, provided input, responded to questions and coordinated with maintaining entities to
incorporate committee suggestions into the project design.

Project Schedule
Design:            Began late 2015
ROW:                N/A
Construction:  Currently Unfunded
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Contact Us
Roxann Lake, CPM
FDOT Project Manager
863-519-2990
Roxann.Lake@dot.state.fl.us

Project Location Map

Features Under Consideration
Sidewalk/Trail          Transit Pads
Landscaping             Bike Lanes

Involved Municipalities
City of Anna Maria                 City of Bradenton
City of Holmes Beach            Manatee County
City of Bradenton Beach       Sarasota-Manatee MPO

Existing Bridge
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